



The 2021 Annual Meeting: 

Due to the ongoing Pandemic and by the decision of the board our Annual Meeting will take place entirely by Absentee. Annual Reports can be picked up at the Church starting Sunday, January 10th and will be emailed to members on the email list and mailed to or delivered to those who receive the newsletter by mail. Included in this years Annual Report will be an Absentee Ballot that is due back no later than Sunday January 31st 2021. 

Members will be asked to vote on the three following issues: 

1. Approval of a Budget for 2021
2. Approval of officers for 2021
3. A proposal by the Deacons to replace our retiring missionaries with the Deacons Benevolence Fund to expand upon how we can serve and love our local community. 

If you have questions about the Budget please contact one of the Trustees, Tim Hietland or Chuck Silber. 

Due to the impact of COVID-19 we have decided to accept the denominations recommendation to fill board positions only. Questions about the Board Nominations can be directed to the Church Office. 

Questions about the proposal by the Deacons can be directed to John Enright.

Ballots should be returned to: 
Tim Hietland 
P.O. Box 345
Buffalo Center IA 50424















2021 Office Hours for Pastor Faulkner

Monday 							8AM-5PM
Once the Pandemic has ended this will return to a visitation day. 
Tuesday: 							8AM-5PM
Wednesday: 							8AM-5PM
Thursday: 			                Pastors Sabbath – Office Closed
Friday: 		Friday Prayer, at Church office 	8AM-5PM
Saturday: 							Closed
Sunday: 						      7:30AM-12PM










